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Name the babies.
Keep talking - your partner,
family and friends can be of

enormous support.

Contact Tamba's
Bereavement Support Group
if you would like to speak to

someone who has been
through a similar experience.

Keep a journal, scrapbook, baby
book or memory box to gather

mementos.
Write your birth plan - you
may wish to ask for a quiet
environment for the birth,

with as few staff as possible.
After the birth, you might

prefer a private room and to
put up a ‘No Visitors’ sign.

Think about whether you
would like to remember the
birth. Many parents whose

baby/babies died are grateful
that they do remember the

birth or regret being too
drugged to remember. If you

would prefer not to have
general anaesthesia or drugs
that fog your mind, mention

this in your birth plan.

If your baby has been dead for
a while before the birth or has
a serious abnormality, talk to

your doctor and midwives
about what your baby might

look like. Parents rarely regret
seeing their babies in this

condition, although they may
feel sad later that they cannot

share the photo with others
for fear of unsettling them.
The hospital staff can help

support you in saying
goodbye, including wrapping

the baby sensitively.

Plan in advance which
relatives and friends you

would like to meet the twin(s)
who have died. This helps to
make the baby a real person

to other loved ones. Even
young children appreciate

knowing that they got to meet
their baby brother or sister

and say goodbye.

Start thinking about burial /
cremation arrangements

and what kind of ceremony
you would like.

If you have a surviving babyu

What may help during pregnancy?




